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October 13, 1998 

Ms. Martyne Kieling 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Dear Ms. Kieling: 

Public Service Company of New Mexico, Gas Services, is building twenty miles 
of 12" gas pipeline in Dona Ana County, New Mexico. This is known as the 
Chamberino Project. We are requesting permission to discharge the water after 
use. 

Probable date of discharge: 

Water source: 

Volume: 

Discharge to: 

Location of discharge: 

Depth to groundwater: 

Pipe quality: 

November 6,1998 

Gardner Turf Farm, water is potable 

640,000 gallons 

Gardner Turf Farm. It will be used for 
irrigation of the sod. No water will run into 
streams or arroyos 

T28S, R2E, S23 

Approximately 300 feet 

The pipe is new and unused 

If you have any questions please call me at (505) 241-4954, or e-mail me at 
jarya@mail.pnm.com 

Sincerely, 

Jean Arya 

Environmental Scientist 


